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The following K-State faculty partici-
pated in the seventh annual Hawaii
International Conference on Arts and
Humanities, Jan. 9-12, Honolulu,
Hawaii.

Katrina Lewis, interior architec-
ture and product design, presented
“Drawing Out Tradition.”

David Sachs, architecture, chaired a
session and presented “Learning to



